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Land Acknowledgment

The Hamilton-Wentworth District School Board acknowledges our presence on ancestral Anishinaabe and 
Haudenosaunee Confederacy land as determined by the Dish with One Spoon treaty.

The Dish With One Spoon Wampum Belt represents the treaty relationship between the Haudenosaunee 
Confederacy and Anishinaabe with respect to sharing the land and resources thereon.

The intent of this agreement is for all nations sharing this territory to do so responsibly, respectfully and 
sustainably in perpetuity.

We respect the longstanding relationships with the local Indigenous communities, the Mississaugas of the 
Credit First Nation and the Six Nations of the Grand River.



Introductions

• Principal – D. Hill

• Principal, Ryerson School – M. Hopkins

• Kindergarten Teacher – S. Osborne

• SAGE Steering Committee Co-Chairs

• SAGE Steering Committee Member



To spark in each child a passion for 
learning, a creative spirit and a commitment 
to community and the environment, in a 
child centred classroom that is enriched by 
the arts, enhanced by innovative teaching, 
supported by strong home and school 
collaboration, and rooted in appreciation 
for the differences around us.

SAGE Vision



5 Goals of SAGE

Arts: exploring creativity 
in the learning process

Global Education: 
Fostering an appreciation 
of the world around us

Innovative Teaching:  
How we teach is as 

important as what we 
teach

Parent- Teacher 
Partnerships:  Working 
together to improve the 

learning experience

Building Community: 
Integrating school, home 

and neighbourhood



An Educator's Perspective



SAGE Steering Committee
Co-Chairs



Arts Enhancement Committee



Global Education Committee



SAGE Application Process
2022-2023

Virtual Information Night Tuesday February 8th- 6:30 pm to 7:15 pm

Application Available on Strathcona 
School Website

Wednesday Feb 9th by 10:00 am

Application Final Due Date Friday March 11th at 4:00 pm
via email to strathcona@hwdsb.on.ca

Lottery Selection Process Monday March 21st to Thursday March 31st

Offers Made and Next Steps Friday April 1st – via email

Confirmation of Acceptance Given to 
the School

Friday April 8th – via email

Strathcona will contact the student’s 
homeschool

Thursday April 14th



Application 
Package:

Applications for students entering Year 1 Kindergarten:

• Application Package (3 pages) – all sections completed

Applications for students entering Year 2 Kindergarten:

• Application Package (3 pages) – all sections completed

• February Communication of Learning from the 2021-2022 
school year

Applications for students entering Grade 1:

• Application Package (3 pages) – all sections completed

• February Communication of Learning from the 2021-2022 
school year

Applications for students entering Grades 2 – 5:

• Application Package (3 pages) – all sections completed

• February Term 1 Report Card from the 2021-2022 school year



Lottery Selection Process

1. All applications submitted by March 11 at 4 pm will be 
included.

2. Siblings of students currently, and remaining, in the Sage 
program (K-gr 4) placed based on available spaces.

3. Random selection from applications based on available 
spaces.

4. Ranked waitlist of all remaining applications will be 
maintained in the event that spaces open up.



Questions?

strathcona@hwdsb.on.ca
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